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Policy Statement: 
 
Stillman College requires that first-time freshmen applicants provide an official high 
school transcript for admission; however, due to the disruption caused by COVID-19, 
Stillman is temporarily waiving the requirement for applicants to submit a high school 
transcript.  This waiver of the requirement for a high school transcript will be reevaluated 
at the end of one year.   
 
Procedures for Implementation: 
 
Applicants will be asked to request an official transcript from their high school, but some 
schools may not be equipped to handle the backlog of requests caused by the disruption of 
normal processes due to COID-19.  Therefore, the Admissions and Financial Aid Offices 
at Stillman will have the flexibility to admit students and process federal financial aid 
without the high school transcript during the upcoming academic year.   
 
Publication of Policy and Procedure: 
 
The Temporary Waiver of High School Transcript Requirement for Admissions Policy is 
published within the College Catalog and on the Admissions’ page of the Stillman 
College’s website.   
 
 


